COMMUNICATION – C67 COUNCIL – March 10, 2021 Committee of the Whole Report No. 8, Item 12

From: Hatem Abu El-Neel

Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2021 11:35 AM

To: lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Regional Clerk <regional.clerk@york.ca>

Subject: [External] Help Stop Highway 413

To members of council,

I live in Ward 2 in Vaughan

I want to thank Councillors Iafrete, Carella, DeFrancesca, Racco and Shefman for their opposition to Highway 413.

I am requesting that members of Council reaffirm their motion and vote yes to ratify opposition to the GTA West Corridor/Highway 413. Many other municipalities have voted against it.

This Highway will not benefit Vaughan and would cause irreversible environmental damages.

Hopefully this decision will help improve our environmental record in Vaughan.

Thanks,

Hatem ABOU EL NILE

Kilmuir Gate, Vaughan